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schoolchildren takeover No.1 Royal crescent!
A class of 23 x 7 and 8 year olds from St Andrews Primary School acted as room guides at No.1 Royal Crescent on Monday 23 April, the culmination of a partnership project between the school and Bath Preservation Trust.  

The children first visited No.1 in February and asked the current guides about the rooms and objects which interested them. Then, at the Building of Bath Collection in March they attended a workshop on guiding skills including how to communicate information in a clear, confident way. Rosemary Kennedy, one of the No.1 guide mentors, talked to the students about her role. Back at their school, the students created their own guidebooks, using the No.1 guidebook as inspiration. They returned to No.1 on 19 March to find out more about the kitchen by drawing a still life of some of the collection including butter pats and a jelly mould.

Friends and members of their families were treated on Monday to a special visit and they learned all sorts of interesting facts from the new ‘room guides’, about life above and below stairs in the last 18th Century. Some were quite imaginative and others unexpectedly sinister! The children also shared their own creative ideas for attracting more visitors, which have greatly interested the museum administrators.
Finally, a certificate ceremony will be held in school to celebrate their achievements and involvement in The Whole Story project. The project - to reunite No.1 with its original servants’ wing next door – is well underway.
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For more information contact:

Tom Boden, Head of Education and Audience Development

tomaboden@bptrust.org.uk      Tel: 01225 333895

Notes for editors

The Bath Preservation Trust was set up in 1934 to safeguard the historic city of Bath. Bath is a UNESCO World Heritage Site, and the only complete city in the UK afforded World Heritage Status. The purposes of the Trust are:

- to encourage and support the conservation, evolution and enhancement of Bath and its environs within a framework appropriate both to its historic setting and its sustainable future, and 

- to provide educational resources which focus on the architectural and historic importance of the city.

The Trust receives no statutory funding and is supported by around 1400 members who share a passion for the city and its environs. 

The Trust also runs or helps to run four of the best museums in Bath.

